
 
 

 

 

4 December 2017 

Mr Zelonij Vsevolod 

President 

Latvian Judo Federation 

 

Dear Mr President, Dear Vsevolod, 

 

Thank you for your hospitality during our visit in Riga to hold the practical sessions of our Academy. 

 

My colleagues, Daniel Lascau, Tibor Kozsla, Mark Huizinga, Piero Camino and I were very happy 

with all the arrangements that your Federation made available to make this visit a success.  

 

We would like also to thank your Agris Draviņš, who has been in touch with us all throughout the 

year and followed all the students to help them arrive to a successful result. Agris was very 

professional in his work and ensured that we had all the resources necessary to complete our work 

successfully. 

 

We also complement you on the excellent Judo Centre where we held the Judo sessions. the 

Vsevoloda Zelonija Sports School dojo had all the requirements of a modern judo hall. This Judo hall 

was professionally equipped with good ventilation and clean dressing rooms. We found particularly 

useful the sprung floor as most of our students were not young and were able to withstand our 

rigorous programme much better. 

 

We were very pleased to hear that you are running a very successful judo school in these facilities. 

We are sure that with the help of the newly qualified coaches, these facilities of international 

standards and the enthusiasm of your committee, you will see more international activities which will 

contribute greatly to the development of Judo in Latvia. 

 

We are all keen to return next year to hold a First and Second level IJF Academy courses again on 

regional level. 

 

Best regards and season’s greetings to you your committee and family. 

 

 

Envic 

 

 

 

 

Envic Galea 

Director IJF Academy 


